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Dear Residents and Families of Goderich Place,

We hope this message finds you well and | hope everyone is enjoying the sunshine today.
First off thanks to all who participated in the successful flu shot clinic.

Get ready to roll up your sleeves once again for our COVID Vaccine Clinic: November 22 @
9:00 AM.

Due to supply factors, Public Health will be sending Goderich Place Residents the Pfizer XBB
COVID-19 vaccine for the clinic.

We will also be having an RSV vaccine clinic December 14" @ 9:00AM. We will be going
around with consent forms In the coming weeks to prepare
for the clinic. Please see the attached fact sheet for more information on the RSV vaccine.

Just a reminder to please notify nursing staff if a resident has received a vaccine outside of
Goderich Place, such as doctor’s office of pharmacy.
This is so we can update their chart and to prevent the resident from receiving a second dose.

Also just a friendly reminder that we once again are requiring all visitor to wear mask while in
common area’s of the building. We thank you for your cooperation.

Mark your Calanders for the upcoming bazar, Nov. 25, from 10:00 until 2:00. Get some
Christmas shopping done with over 22 vendors. No entry fee however toys for Christmas
Bureau are welcome.

All Goderich Place proceeds will go to the Christmas Bureau, lots of door prizes, come and join
the fun!

Please feel free to contact the nursing department if you have further questions.

Kind Regards,
Goderich Place Management.

Link to RSV Fact Sheet - Ministry of Health


https://26cc231c-3cb5-4f73-85f4-bf99c6727c47.filesusr.com/ugd/71abde_856c199e67fa4f868c64aee09b8fda8b.pdf
https://26cc231c-3cb5-4f73-85f4-bf99c6727c47.filesusr.com/ugd/71abde_856c199e67fa4f868c64aee09b8fda8b.pdf

